CITY OF JOLIET, ILLINOIS
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT

NOTICE OF CHANGE TO PUBLIC HEARING

The City of Joliet has prepared its Fiscal Year 2019 Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation
Report (CAPER) for its Community Development Block Grant (CDBG). This report describes the level of
housing assistance and other community development activities designed to benefit low- and moderate-
income person and households during Fiscal Year 2019 (October 1, 2019 — September 30, 2020). The

report is available for review at the City of Joliet’s website at www.joliet.gov/departments/community-
development/hud-notices .

Notice is hereby given that the public hearing scheduled for Monday, December 7, 2020 in the City of
Joliet Council Chambers is postponed due to the COVID-19 restrictions now in place. Information on the
rescheduled hearing will be posted as soon as it is available.
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